
HUMAN NEEDS FUND 
Session has given the Mission Committee its approval to  

continue collecting loose change again in 2018. This will be our 
6th year! Last year we raised $293.11! Thank you for your  

continued support. 

LENTEN EVENT SCHEDULE 
 

Feb. 14th—Ash Wednesday Service, 7pm 
 

Feb. 18th—Sunday Evening Movie “The Passion of the Christ” 
     Pizza at 6pm, with movie to follow. Sign-up on the  
     Discipleship Board so we can get a solid count for the  
     amount of pizza we need to order. Thanks! 
 

Feb. 22 through March 22nd—Thursday Evening Bible Studies  
      @ 7pm. For these five Thursday evenings, we will look at  
      Ray Vander Laan’s “Dust of the Rabbi” video series. In order  
      to obtain enough study guides, please sign up on the  
      Discipleship Bulletin Board  in the Fellowship Hall.  
      Thank you! 

We hope you will join us for a fun 
time of Fellowship as we enjoy 

breakfast at The Farmer’s Table in 
Hamlin on Thursday, February 8th 

at 9:30am. Please sign up on the  
Fellowship Bulletin Board TODAY. 
For those who wish to car pool, we 

will meet in the OPC parking lot at 9am.Come on out with us for 
a great time of fellowship! 

The OPC Fellowship Team is hosting an 
outing to Roberts Wesleyan College on 

Sunday, March 25th at 7pm to see  
Rhythm of the Dance performed by the  
National Dance Company of Ireland.  

Tickets are $32.00 per person. Please see 
more information and sign up on the  

Fellowship Bulletin Board by TODAY. We hope you can join us 
for this spectacular show! 
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